
                                 INTERNSHIP POLICY 
  
 
An applicant for an internship must be working within a reasonable distance of the university as defined 
by the academic departments.  The intern must work under a fully licensed supervisor, who must express a 
willingness to supervise the work and provide the experiences necessary for the intern.   
 

Adopted: This the 21st day of March 2014 

 
Effective Date: This policy becomes effective upon adoption by Board of Trustees. 
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